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Worship Service 8:30 a.m. 

 

Prelude  Nancy Ross 

Opening I’ll Fly Away #779 

Welcome & Announcements Allan Helber 

Worship in Song When the Roll is Called Up Yonder 

Higher Ground 

#774 

#549 

Greet One Another  

Prayer Pastor Chris 

Offering Wonderful, Merciful Savior  

Message At the Movies, Part 4 Pastor Chris  

Closing Change My Heart, O God  

Postlude  Nancy Ross 

 

 

Worship Service 11:00 a.m. 

 

Opening Open Up the Heavens Praise Team 

Welcome & Announcements Allan Helber 

Worship in Song The Saving One 

My Heart is Yours 

Praise Team 

Greet One Another  Pastor Chris 

Prayer Pastor Chris  

Offering Lead Me to the Cross  

Message At the Movies, Part 4 Pastor Chris 

Closing Change My Heart, O God Praise Team 

 

 

 

 



MISSION PRAYER MOMENTS 

Steve & Pam Schenk – Ohio AWANA Ministry 
 

DEACON OF THE WEEK 

July 24 – Richard Miller – 740-774-3486 

July 31 – Joe Moore 

GIVING FOR SUNDAY, JULY 17 t h       

$7,313.00 
 

Prayer Requests –email  pray@mytabernacle.org  
 

 

 

ELIZABETH’S HOPE 

 

Beginning this Sunday and going through August 28, we will be 

participating in the “Change a Life Baby Bottle Campaign” for Elizabeth’s 

Hope.  This campaign provides funds for Elizabeth’s Hope in providing 

counseling, resource materials, classes, and other needs for expectant 

mothers and fathers.  Your contribution is invaluable to this ministry.  Just 

take an empty baby bottle; put in change or dollar bills throughout the next 

four weeks, then return the bottle to the church. 

 

YOUTH PASTOR SEARCH TEAM     
 

The Youth Pastor Search Team would like to share with the congregation 

that we have been receiving resumes for the Director of Student Ministries 

position. We are currently reviewing and vetting the candidates. If you have 

any questions, comments, or concerns, you may email the team 

at youthpastorsearch@mytabernacle.org or you may write it on a sheet of 

paper  and drop it in the clear box at the Welcome Center table in the 

Welcome Center.  Team members include Kent Anderson, Chris Brown, 

Jill Fife, Allen Hawk, and Holly Helber.  

 

PROMOTION 

 

As of August 7th, children will be moving up to the age group associated 

with the grade they will enter in the fall. 7th grade and up will be in the 

youth ministry. This applies to Sunday school as well as Kids’ Praise and 

Worship during the service. Contact Jessica Hawk (740-851-0901; 

jessilane1@hotmail.com) with questions. 
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COMING SOON TO TABERNACLE:  PRAYER WAR ROOM 

 

In the very near future Tabernacle will have a prayer War Room.  The 

church lounge is being changed into a pray room.  The room will be open 

any time the church is open for anyone to use to spend time in prayer.  Also, 

we have a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center table.  Please sign up to 

join us in some prayer time.  We will assign people to be praying during 

our worship services.  We are excited about what is happening  at our 

church.  Thanks for taking part in our prayer room.  Blessings to all.  The 

Prayer War Room Committee. 
 

PLEASE HELP 

 

There was a yellow, heavy-duty extension cord underneath the Welcome 

Center Café counter that was being used with the popcorn machine.  It is 

missing, and we would appreciate its return if someone borrowed it for use 

somewhere else in the building.  This extension cord does not belong to the 

church, and the owner would like to have it back. 

 

SENIOR SAINTS’ JULY LUNCHEON 

 

The Senior Saints' Luncheon will be Wednesday, July 27th, at noon.  The 

meal will be hot dogs with coney sauce, baked beans, potato salad, chips, 

and ice cream sundaes.  This will all be provided by the committee.  You 

don't have to be a "senior" to come and enjoy the fellowship and delicious 

food.  Invite a friend.  The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board.  
  
FROM THE TRUSTEES 

 

The Trustees are planning an event on August 4-6 to allow teachers and 

other officers a chance to dispose of materials that are no longer needed and 

taking up space in your rooms.  This may be furniture or other items, large 

or small.  The items will be moved to the Life Center on any of these days 

with assistance from helpers.   Starting on Sunday, August 7th any officer 

or teacher will have an opportunity to view and tag the items as "one 

person's trash is another's treasure" to be used in their classroom.  This is a 

great opportunity to clean-up your classroom.  Once the teachers have 

looked through everything, other individuals in the church will also be 

given an opportunity to do so.  If you are interested in participating or 

helping in this event, please contact Jay Aquino. 
 

 

 



    THIS WEEK AT TABERNACLE 

 

MONDAY, July 25th  
9:30 A.M. - Senior Saints’ Exercise (LC) 

   

TUESDAY, July 26th                                                      

9:00 A.M. - Ladies’ Exercise (LC) 

5:00 P.M. - Trustee Team Meeting 

   

WEDNESDAY, July 27th            

9:00 A.M. - Ladies’ Exercise (LC) 

12:00 Noon - Senior Saints’ Lunch (K/FH) 

4:30 P.M. - Praise Team Practice 

6:00 P.M. - Prayer Meeting (CH) 

6:30 P.M. - Bible Study (LG) 

   

THURSDAY, July 28th                           

9:30 A.M. - Senior Saints’ Exercise (LC) 

   

FRIDAY, July 29th          

9:00 A.M. - Ladies’ Exercise (LC) 

6:00 P.M. - Wedding Rehearsal (SY) 

   

SATURDAY, July 30th          

4:30 P.M. - Steele Wedding (SY/LC) 

   

NEXT SUNDAY, July 31st   

8:30 A.M. - Worship (SY) 

9:45 A.M. - Sunday School 

11:00 A.M. - Worship Service (SY) 

6:30 P.M. - Restoring Your Joy (Room 205) 
 

 

 

FYI 

 

The Church Office will be closed the first four Mondays in August (1st, 

8th, 15th, 22nd).  If you leave a voicemail message, Diana will get back to 

you on Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.  May the Holy Spirit 

richly bless you as we worship together.  We welcome our visitors and 

count them as a gift from God.  We cherish the opportunity to serve you 

and encourage you to become a part of our Tabernacle family.  Please 

complete a visitor card located in the pews or stop by the Welcome Center 

Café and receive a special gift. 

 

OUR CONGREGATION 

While our Ministry Staff is called for specific areas of responsibility, we 

believe and teach that every believer is a minister of the Gospel and that 

each Christian has been gifted by God for active ministry.  We have been 

in ministry since July of 1890. 

 

OUR PURPOSE 
Winning the lost 

Making disciples 

Touching the hurting 

Growing together as family 

Celebrating Jesus Christ together 

 

OUR MISSION 

Impacting our neighbors for Christ 

 

Ministry Staff    Support Staff 

 

Chris Brown    Diana L. Buchanan 
    Interim Pastor          Office Manager 

    cbrownohio@gmail.com                   diana@mytabernacle.org 
         

 

Shirley Houser    Dennis L. Dailey 
     Music Director                Custodian 

     shirley@mytabernacle.org               denny@mytabernacle.org 
                                                                                   

   

Tim Mash    Bob Bowers 
      Pastoral Cares Director         Church Counselor 

      tim@mytabernacle.org           
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